OPTOELECTRONICS CO., LTD.

12-17, Tsukagoshi 4-chome, Warabi-shi, Saitama, 335-0002, Japan
Declaration of Product Modifications

The product, H-19A / H-19B, has been granted by FCC dated
08/31/2007 and 09/04/2007. Now we, OPTOELECTRONICS CO.,
LTD., would like to apply Class II permissive change of the
authorized equipment.

The differences are listed as below:
1. H-19A/ H-19B can be used for simultaneous operation of GSM
and WLAN transmitters now.
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